
 

                        RECOMMENDED APPROVAL 
                OF MOUS WITH LOCAL 320 EXTENDING 
   NOTIFICATION DATE TO MOVE TO UNION INSURANCE 
                 

                                                  January 22, 2025 

 
 
As a part of the ratification of the 2024-2026 Master Agreements with the Custodial and 
Community Education Para bargaining groups, both of whom are represented by the 
Teamsters Local 320, MOUs were approved providing the union until January 1, 2025, to 
notify the District if the employee groups would like to move the insurance plan provided by 
Local 320.  The District and the Union have mutually agreed to extend this deadline to 
January 24, 2025 to allow for additional employee information meetings.   
 
Administration is recommending approval of the two MOUs. 
 
 
Submitted by:   Cathy Moen, Director of Human Resources 
 
 


